Attachment C

08/30/2020

Amber Stoltz
419-852-3643

amber.wright.edu@gmail.com

Dear Mrs. Michelle Duncan,

Please accept this letter as a formal resignation from my position as a teacher's assistant at
Celina Primary School, effective 09/01/2020. | have accepted a position at Mississinawa Valley
Schools as a Preschool teacher.

| appreciate the opportunity you have given me to work with such wonderful teachers. It
saddens me to be leaving so soon. During my short time here, | felt welcomed and appreciated
by all. Thank you so much for the experience and support!

Please let me know if there is anything | can do to help before | leave. | wish you and your staff

the very best this school year!

Amber Stoltz
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